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Perpetual Resources Limited (ASX: PEC) – Trading Halt 
Description 

The securities of Perpetual Resources Limited (‘PEC’) will be placed in trading halt at the request of PEC, 
pending it releasing an announcement. Unless ASX decides otherwise, the securities will remain in trading halt 
until the earlier of the commencement of normal trading on Friday, 21 July 2023 or when the announcement is 
released to the market. 
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Dale Wang 
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19 July 2023 
 
 
 
Dale Wang 
Principal Adviser, Listing Compliance (Melbourne)  
 
Australian Securities Exchange 
Level 4, 525 Collins Street,  
Melbourne Vic 3000  
 
By email: dale.wang@asx.com.au & Tradinghaltsmelbourne@asx.com.au   
 
Dear Dale, 
 
REQUEST FOR TRADING HALT 
 
In accordance with listing rule 17.1, Perpetual Resources Limited (“Perpetual”) hereby requests a trading halt 
from ASX effective immediately, pending an announcement regarding a potential acquisition. 
 
Perpetual requests the trading halt last from receipt of the request until the release of the announcement, in 
any case no later than the commencement of trading on day of 21 July 2023. 
 
Perpetual is not aware of any reason why the trading halt should not be granted, nor any other information 
necessary to inform the market about the trading halt. 
 
Authorised for release by the board of directors. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

Nicholas Katris 
Company Secretary 
Perpetual Resources Limited 
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